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July 12, 2018 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED (9489 0090 0027 6022 2334 60) 
 
David Conrad, Market Area Engineer 
Waste Management of Arkansas 
Eco-Vista, LLC 
2210 Waste Management Drive 
Springdale, AR  72762 
 
Re:  State Construction Permit Number ARG160045C, AFIN 72-00144 
 
Dear Mr. Conrad: 
 
The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality received the Construction Certification 
letter as required by Condition 3 of the State Construction Permit ARG160045C for Waste 
Management of ArkansasEco-Vista, LLC on July 5, 2018. According to the letter provided by 
Bryan W. Bailey, P.E., the construction project was completed in accordance with the plans and 
specifications provided to the Department for State Construction Permit ARG160045C. 
Therefore, the State Construction Permit has been terminated as requested. 
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information concerning this submittal, please 
contact Alex Kreps of my staff at (501) 682-0619 or by email at kreps@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Bryan Leamons   
Sr. Operations Manager, Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 

 
cc:   Electronic Filing (AR00160045C) 
 David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Water Division 
 Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Field Services Branch 
 Richard Healey, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 
  
  

 
 


